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As part of this process, we’re working with Bendigo Bank to ensure a smooth transition of
Bendigo Super to Betashares.

Betashares’ first priority is ensuring an efficient transfer of day-to-day operations. You
will continue to easily access member support services via phone, email, or online. If
there are any changes to the way you need to engage with us, we’ll ensure you're
given adequate notice.
Like Bendigo Super, Betashares is passionate about educating Australians. Over time,
Betashares plans to add a range of educational tools and resources, designed for
super, to its already extensive Education Centre.
As part of the sale, a number of our existing Bendigo Super staff are expected to move
across to Betashares to help ensure continuity.

Subject to regulatory approvals, the sale is expected to be completed in 2024.
 
Keeping you informed 
 
We’ll continue to provide updates as the sale progresses. Our next Annual Members’ Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, 13 February 2024, where you will have an opportunity to ask
questions during this live virtual event. Don’t forget to register your attendance at
bendigobank.com.au/bendigosuperamm.
 
To learn more about Betashares, visit betashares.com.au.  
 
Regards,
Justin Hoare
Head of Superannuation and Funds
 

Stay safe - protect yourself from scammers
Never give anyone your PIN, password, or 6-digit code related to your e-banking. This
includes us – we will never ask you for this. 
We’ll never ask you to login to e-banking via a link within an email or SMS.
For more information, head to bendigobank.com.au/security. 

Connect with us

Visit website         Unsubscribe

Bendigo Superannuation Pty Ltd (ABN 23 644 620 128 AFSL 534006) (Bendigo Super) is a subsidiary of Bendigo and Adelaide Bank
Limited ABN 11 068 049 178 AFSL 237879 (Bank). Each of these companies receives remuneration on the issue of the products or
services they provide, full details of which are contained in the relevant PDS. Investments in Bendigo Super products are not deposits
with, guaranteed by, or liabilities of the Bank or any of its related entities. Bendigo Super and the Bank are not responsible for the
accuracy and content of external websites in this letter. The information is the responsibility of the site owners. These links are provided
for convenience and information purposes only.
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